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Our Mission 

To Proclaim the Kingdom of God  

for the Salvation of Souls 

 

Weekend Masses  -  Saturday 5:00 PM;  Sunday 8:30  &  11:00 AM 

Daily Mass – 8:30 AM Tuesday – Friday (Rosary starts at 8:00AM) 

Holy Day Mass -   Check www.olvshippensburg.org click on “Liturgical Schedule.” 

Reconciliation – Saturdays,3:30-4:30 PM; First Fridays of the Month, 7:30AM-8:20AM and  upon request 

Adoration of the Most Blessed Sacrament – 7:30 AM – 8:30 AM First Friday of the Month 

Bible Study – Wednesdays from 6:30-8:00PM in the parish hall.  

Intentional Disciples Group – We will not be meeting during the summer. 

Religious Education- Sundays from September 10, 2017 until May 6, 2018 Time: 9:45AM-11:00AM 

(No Class on the following days: October 8, November 26, December 24 & 31, January 14, February 18 & April 1)    

Bulletin Deadline: Tuesday 9:00AM.  

--Email proposed announcements to the Office Manager at tplotner@hbgdiocese.org .  

 
 

http://www.olvshippensburg.org/
http://www.olvshippensburg.org/
mailto:tplotner@hbgdiocese.org


The Shippensburg Corn Festival is 
Saturday, August 26

th.
 Please consider giving a few 

hours of your day to help the OLV’s concession stand. 
It’s a great way to get to know your fellow parishioners 
and to have a great time. The sign-up sheet is located 

in the church lobby.  Hope to see you there 

 

This year’s Vacation Bible School participants and 

volunteers raised $219.38 to be donated to Catholic 

Relief Services.  Thank you to all who took part in our 

VBS adventures and in donating to this worthwhile 

charity! 

 DATES 

BIBLE STUDY: 
6:30 - 8:00 P.M. 
“The Early Church” 
Wednesdays, August 23

rd
 - October 25

th
 
 

 

PRO-LIFE GROUP: 
The next Pro-Life meeting is Tuesday, September 12

th
 at 

7:00 PM  in the parish hall. Please contact Joanne Meehan 
at (717) 491-6495 or olvprolife@yahoo.com for more 

information. 
 

 WILD FLOWERS: 
 To learn more about Wild Flowers (grades 6-8)  

contact Jessica Reinsfelder at jessreins@yahoo.com. 
 

BOOK DISCUSSION GROUP:   The next meeting will 

be Tuesday, September 12
th

 after the 8:30 AM  Mass. 
 

Currently, we are reading and discussing a book by Peter 
Kreeft, entitled “Fundamentals of the Faith.” For more 
information, contact Signe Kelker at 717-532-7353     

         
Knights of Columbus and 

Ladies Auxiliary 
 

The next meeting of the Knights of Columbus will be 
Thursday, Sept. 7

th
 at 7 PM  in the social hall. 

For more information contact Brian VanScyoc at 717-
658-3767 or  
 
For more information about the Ladies Aux. contact 
Signe Kelker at 717-532-7353 or sjkelk@ship.edu,  

 

PLEASE DO NOT USE 

OURLADY106@YAHOO.COM 

Due to ongoing issues we will be closing it.   

You may use TPlotner@hbgdiocese.org 

 

Youth and Young Adults – Make Your Voices 
Heard – In conjunction with Pope Francis and 
the 2018 Synod of Bishops on the topic of 
Young People, Faith and Vocational 
Discernment, the Diocese of Harrisburg is 
surveying youth and young adults (ages 15 – 
39).  Both those who identify as Catholic and 
those who do not are encouraged to complete 
an online survey. The results will be used to 
answer questions of the Synod of Bishops and 
to better serve youth and young adults within our 
diocese.  To participate please visit 
www.hbgdiocese.org/synod2018 or contact Rob 
Williams, Director of Youth and Young Adult 
Ministry at 717-657-4804 or at 
rwillilams@hbgdiocese.org.  
 

 

Donations Needed for  
Lourdeshouse Maternity Home 

The Catholic Charities Lourdeshouse Maternity Home 
(located in suburban Harrisburg) is in need of the 
following donations: plastic cutlery, paper towels, 
napkins, large trash bags, hair conditioner, body 
wash, disposable razors, body lotion, and toilet 
paper.  If you can help, please contact Renee 

Campbell at Lourdeshouse at 717-412-4865.  Thank 
you for your support! 

 

 

Diocesan Women’s Conference – October 14, 2017 

Women of the Diocese of Harrisburg, please mark your 
calendar for the 3

rd
 Annual Diocesan Women’s 

Conference, Saturday, October 14, 2017, at Bishop 
McDevitt High School.   
Theme: “Lead All Souls to Heaven”: Mary’s Message to 
Us from Fatima. Keynote Speaker: Award winning 
Catholic author and noted speaker, Susan Brinkmann. 
The Women’s Conference includes 36 workshops from 
a blue-ribbon list of speakers, Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament with the Rosary and Benediction, 
opportunity for Confession available, beautiful music, 
good food, a wide variety of exhibitors, and celebration 
of Mass by Bishop Ronald W. Gainer.   Conference 
information, including Online Registration, is currently 
available at www.hbgdiocese.org/women  Registration 
brochures for paper registration is are also available at 
parishes and online.  Last year we had more than 800 
women attend this conference.  This year we are 
hoping for 1,000+ women.  Thank you! 
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Day of Renewal – Saturday, September 16, 2017 

On Saturday, September 16, 2017, the Harrisburg Diocesan Charismatic Day of Renewal will be held at the Cardinal 

Keeler Center, 4800 Union Deposit Road in Harrisburg. The theme this year is “The Holy Spirit – Fountain of Grace.” 

The event will take place from 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM and the keynote speaker will be Rev. William “Bill” Cosgrove, a 12-

year service team member for the Charismatic Renewal and current Liaison for the Charismatic Renewal under 

Timothy Cardinal Dolan in the Diocese of New York. For 32 years, Fr. Bill has been an active member of the 

International Fraternity of Priests, one of a number of priest support groups that is a strong advocate of priestly 

fraternity. Fr. Bill is also an active member of the Clarkstown Ethics Board, New City Rotary and the Clarkstown 

Ecumenical Clergy Association.  The $20 program cost includes lunch, if registered by September 5, 2017, or same day 

registration will be available at the door, but lunch will not be included. Checks can be made payable to “Diocese of 

Harrisburg”.  To register or for additional information go to:  www.aliveinthespirit.net or www.hbgdiocese.org/renewal 

or call Mary Ann at 717-564-7709 (Please do not call the Diocesan Office.) 

 

Religious Education News 

Religious Education classes for students in grades pre-k through high school will begin on Sunday, September 10
th

.   

Registration forms are located on the bulletin board outside the Religious Education Office and on our website 

www.olvshippensburg.org.    A reminder that the Diocese of Harrisburg requires a two year sacramental preparation for First 

Reconciliation, First Holy Communion and Confirmation.  Class time for grades kindergarten through high school is from 9:45 

AM to 11:00 AM on Sunday mornings during the school year.   

The preschool class meets on Sundays from 9:45 AM to 10:45 AM in the church basement (across from Mary’s Kitchen).  The 

children are taught Catholic prayers, traditions, and Bible stories—along with crafts and activities.  (In a fun and nurturing 

setting!) 

Sunday, September 10, 2017—First day of Religious Education classes and Catechetical Sunday.  All catechists and students are 

invited to attend the 11:00 Mass. 

Now is the time to register for all grades! 

For more information contact Jolene Cramm at 532-2912 or jcramm@hbgdiocese.org. 

 

Catholic Campus Ministry at Shippensburg University 

 On behalf of CCM at Shippensburg University I wish to thank everyone at Our Lady of the Visitation 

parish for your continued support and encouragement to our students and CCM staff.  It’s a blessing knowing that 

you’re there for us.  A blessing, filled with grace to sustain us in what Christ calls us to do in serving Him on a daily 

basis. Student classes begin on Monday, August 28
th

 and we have a fall line-up of opportunities for them when they 

get here…(More info. to come in next week and other Parish Bulletin’s throughout the year).  If you have questions, 

please don’t hesitate to call or email me.   

                                                                                                      In Christ’s love w/prayer & gratitude,  

                                                                                                      Roxanne Dennis, Catholic Campus Minister  

                                                                                                      rmdenn@ship.edu/(717)477-1244  

 

Fall Bible Study - The Early Church 

 
Wednesdays, August 23rd  - October 25th  

Please join us this week for our fall Bible Study about the Early Church, 6:30-8:00PM on Wednesdays 
from August 23rd to October 25th. If you ordered a book, you may pick one up this Wednesday for $25. 
You are still welcome to join us if you have not signed up yet, but please be sure to sign up after Mass so 
that we can place you in a small group. A sign-up sheet and more information is located in the back. We 
look forward to growing in our faith with you. 

https://webmail.hbgdiocese.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=5y_rwynF9Qh-S9wstq3hR_GmdkLGIujYjBKR4tjjWOKQTyfc6L_UCA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.aliveinthespirit.net%2f
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Liturgical Assignments 

August 19-20 5:00 PM 8:30 AM 11:00 AM 

Lector: Angela Myers Nancy Redington Roberta Huffner 

Ushers: Dan Marshall Tom Wright Leonard Joy 

 Frank Kerch Brian VanScyoc Ed Kutlik 

Altar Servers: 
Travis Detwiler & 

 Volunteer 
Brady Coleman & 

Volunteer 

Kaz Predecki & 

Volunteer 

    

August 26-27 5:00 PM 8:30 AM 11:00 AM 

Lector: Bobbi Staver Sheryl Rose JoAnn Kiefer 

Ushers: Joe Cretella Randy Prue Leonard Joy 

 Frank Kerch Volunteer Ed Kutlik 

Altar Servers: 
Kyle Buchheister & 

Travis Detwiler 
Alvin Dalida & 

Volunteer 

Xavier Rodriguez & 

Gavin Ott 

 

Contribution for August 12-13 

Ordinary Income  Non-Operating Income  

Weekend Collection  $2,695.95 Building Improvements 130.00 

Corn Festival 130.00 Social Outreach 
135.00 

 

  Votives 57.00 

  TOTAL INCOME $3,147.95 

 

Mass Schedule and Intentions 

Saturday August 19
th
  5:00 PM People of the Parish 

Sunday August 20
th
  

8:30 AM 

11:00 AM 

Intentions of Faith Zarichansky 

Intentions of Andrew James Emmons Jr.  

Tuesday August 22
nd

  8:30 AM Intentions of Sister Marie Angela 

Wednesday August 23
rd

  8:30 AM Intentions of Susan Spevack 

Thursday August 24
th
  8:30 AM Berthold Wendeln 

Friday  August 25
th
  8:30 AM Thomas Morgan 

Saturday August 26
th
  5:00 PM People of the Parish 

Sunday August 27
th
  

8:30 AM 

11:00 AM 

 

Berthold Wendeln 

Intentions of the 2017 Shippensburg University Catholic 

Campus Ministry Leadership Team & Students 

  

 Shelter Shuffle 5K - September 23rd 
The 13th annual Catholic Charities Shelter Shuffle 5K Run/Walk will take place on Saturday, September 23rd on 

the campus of the former Harrisburg State Hospital (across from the Farm Show Complex in Harrisburg). 

Registration begins at 8:00 AM. The shuffle starts at 9:00 AM. The registration fee is $20 per person if received on 

or before September 1st ($25 per person if received after September 1st). Registration is free for participants who 

collect $50 or more in sponsorships. All proceeds benefit the Interfaith Shelter for Homeless Families. 

All participants who register by September 1st will receive a commemorative event shirt. Shirts will be available to 

participants who register after September 1st while supplies last. Cash prizes will be awarded for the top male and 

top female runners. Additional cash awards will be given if there is a new male and/or female course record. Other 

awards will be given to runners by age category. There will also be a door prize raffle for participants after the 

event. 

Runner and walkers of all abilities are welcome. Participate as an individual or as a group. Pets and strollers are 

welcome. 

For more info or to register/donate online, visit www.cchbg.org 

http://www.cchbg.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                    
 
 
 


